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s Hurricane Dorian

‘We are hopetul that Hurricane Dorian will stay offshore and not ereate problems for us or our neighboring towns and counties on the coast of
North Carolina. But its never too early to make preparations for such a huge storm as this. The storm has many possible tracks to follow before
we know of its definite path towards us. Though its still unclear it or when Dorian will hit our state, residents should prepare now while there is
still time.

We urge all Atlantic Beach residents, property owners and visitors 1o take necessary measures to secure your personal property and effects while

we have a few days to be vigilant. Review vour personal emergency plans and locate vour town Re-Entry Pass and monitor our media sites for
Tuture details.

Our town departments are prepared and ready to respond as the situation requires.

We will be under a RED FLAG warnings for the next several days for swimmers and surfers on our beaches and strongly advise against going
into the water as conditions for strong rip tides will be forming.

Sign up your cell phone and line lines for the for the Carteret County Code Red Emergency Alert Notification system. There is no charge for
this service. Visil the websile to sign today: hitp://www carleretcountync.gov/ 525/FEmergecny-Notification.
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